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THANKS TO THE ATLANTA FOLKS who did such an excellent job on the fall
meeting of G.0.S. The program was interesting, informative, and well
presented. The banquet and film following - The Living Wilderness with

Walter Berlet - were most enjoyable. Work in the field - in spite of
some drizzle one morning - was good. This was truly an outstanding
meeting, and to those responsible——-again, Tharnk ¥oul




